
 

 

 

 

RPR/DPA 1st February 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: YEAR GROUP POLICE ASSEMBLIES 

I am writing to inform you that Kent Police have asked us to host a series of assemblies for students 
focusing on the dangers of knife crime.  This initiative follows the extensive media coverage of 
incidents involving knives and is being rolled out across the county in the coming months.  Part of the 
assemblies will focus on the importance of students reporting any concerns they may have to an 
appropriate adult, either at school or at home, in order that action may be taken. 
 
The assembly is suitable for specific age groups and, as such, we felt it best to hold separate assemblies 
for each year group over the coming weeks. 
 
The assemblies are planned for: 

Year 7 – Monday, 11th February 
Year 8 – Monday, 11th March 
Year 9 – Monday, 25th March 
Year 10 – Monday, 1st April 
Year 11 – Date tbc 

 
As a school we understand that this can be a sensitive subject, so I would ask that, should you feel that 
the assembly would not be suitable for your son/daughter, you inform their Head of House so we can 
ensure that a supportive conversation can take place, on a one to one basis, that will deliver the same 
message of staying safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr R Prutton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


